
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
In view of the current reporting rule controversy, we support increasing or eliminating caps on 
bond trades reported to TRACE.  This would increase transparency and reduce costs to 
investors, which are both desirable outcomes of regulation. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these points. 
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Shawn Armstrong 
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